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822 31st Avenue 
Seattle, WA 98122 

December 30,200O 

Commissioner Jane Henney, M.D. 
Food and Drug Administration 
5600 Fishers Lane, Room 1471 
Rockville, MD 20857 

Dear Dr. Henney, 

I am very concerned about the use of antibiotics on farm animals to enhance their 
growth. 

This is a dangerous practice, and put us all at risk. More and more of our new 
antibiotics are becoming ineffective for human patients from indiscriminate use. 
This can bring death to many who would otherwise recover from illnesses. 

Please use you power to stop this practce. We need regulations which prohibit 
the use of these drugs in any way on animals that will be used as human food. 

Thank you for your attention to this. 

Sincerely yours, 

Anne B. Johnston 
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